
Dear Chair Greenlick and Members of the House Health Committee: 
 
Please vote yes on House Bill 2845 to help improve access to Midwife care for Oregon Families. I am a 
mother of a healthy and happy five month old baby and we are so incredibly grateful for the amazing 
care we received from our Midwives. Their expertise, knowledge, and skills are coupled with incredible 
love and dedication. Professionalism and passion greet every family under the care of midwives. And 
though the personal care is amazingly less expensive than OB care and hospital delivery, it is still more 
than some families can afford without any assistance. Please vote yes on HB 2845 to increase the 
equality of choice in healthcare.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Janelle Ralph, MEd 
16622 Antioch Rd 
White City, OR 97503 
541-531-1024 
 


